
 

Meeting of the Core Group of Stop TB Pakistan held on 19th November 2015: 

November 19, 2015 Karachi-Pakistan: A meeting of the Core Group of the Stop TB Pakistan 

was held on 19th November 2015 at Dow International Medical College, Ojha Campus. The 

meeting was chaired by Prof., Masood Hameed Khan and attended by the core group members, 

Dr. Sharaf Ali Shah (Vice Chairman), Dr. Iqtidar Ahmed (Executive Secretary Hon.), Dr. 

Shahina Qayyum (Treasurer Hon.), Dr. Mirza Saifullah Baig (Technical Coordinator), Mr. Arif 

Zuberi (Media Coordinator) and guest observer Mr. Nasir Rizwan Hashmi (Businessman).  

The meeting was organized to discuss the core issues, strategy, and future plans of the Stop TB 

Pakistan. The Chairman took decisions on various ideas put-up by the core group members. 

During the open discussion session, the Chairman offered Mr. Nasir Rizwan Hashmi to join Stop 

TB Pakistan as Coordinator Corporate & Business Group which he accepted. He also assured his 

full voluntary support for Stop TB Pakistan, its vision, mission and cause. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


